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Hydrogeology’s importance has grown to become an integral part not only of geology curricula, but also those in environmental science and engineering.
Applied Hydrogeology serves all these students, presenting the subject’s fundamental concepts in addition to its importance in other disciplines. Fetter
skillfully addresses both physical and chemical hydrogeology, highlighting problem solving throughout the book. Case studies, Excel-based projects, and
working student versions of software used by groundwater professionals supplement the fourth edition’s insightful explanations and succinct solutions to
real-world challenges. Each chapter concludes with example problems, a notation of symbols, and informative analysis. A glossary of hydrogeological
terms adds significant value to this comprehensive text. Fetter’s accessible coverage prepares readers for success in their careers well beyond the
classroom.

The text is designed for advanced undergraduate or beginning graduate-level courses in hydrology, groundwater hydrology, hydrogeology, and civil
engineering. This best selling text gives students a balanced examination of all facets of hydrogeology. The text stresses the application of
mathematics to problem solving rather than derivation of theory. It provides a balance between physical and chemical hydrogeology. Numerous case studies
cultivate student understanding of the occurrence and movement of ground water in a variety of geologic settings.
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The text is designed for advanced undergraduate or beginning graduate-level courses in hydrology, groundwater hydrology, hydrogeology, and civil
engineering. This best selling text gives students a balanced examination of all facets of hydrogeology. The text stresses the application of
mathematics to problem solving rather than derivation of theory. It provides a balance between physical and chemical hydrogeology. Numerous case studies
cultivate student understanding of the occurrence and movement of ground water in a variety of geologic settings.
Groundwater and Surface Water Pollution contains almost all the technical know-how required to clean up our water supply. It provides a survey of up-todate technologies for remediation, as well as a step-by-step guide to pollution assessment for both ground and surface waters. The book defines
groundwater, aquifers and surface water and discusses the physical properties of soils, liquids, vadose zones and aquifers. It emphasizes controlling
nonpoint source pollution, best management practices, and an integrated management approach. The editors cover not only engineering but also legal,
medical, agricultural, meteorological, biological and other fields of study. They reach beyond the simplistic hydrological cycles usually addressed to
the complexities encountered by rapidly-changing land-use patterns. In addition to focusing on causes, effects, and remedies, Groundwater and Surface
Water Pollution stresses reuse, recycling, and recovery of resources. Nature does not cause pollution. Through total recycling, we can, like nature,
make resources out of wastes. Béla G. Lipták speaks on Post-Oil Energy Technology on the AT&T Tech Channel.
This book sheds new light on contaminant transport in karst aquifers and the public health implications of contaminated karst groundwater. The papers
included were presented at a conference held in early 2016 in San Juan, Puerto Rico, and range from lengthy reviews on contaminant transport mechanisms
to short articles summarizing research findings. The conference addressed a variety of topics, such as contamination sources, the hydrogeology of
contaminant transport, the storage and release of contaminants, and the health impacts as well as the epidemiology of contaminated water supplies drawn
from karst aquifers, and gathered perspectives from experts in different disciplines, including hydrogeologists and public health specialists. Although
there is a wealth of literature on specific instances of karst groundwater contamination, this book offers an integrated conceptual framework for the
public health impacts of karst groundwater, making it a valuable resource for a broad interdisciplinary readership.
This volume includes selected contributions presented during the 2nd edition of the international conference on WaterEnergyNEXUS which was held in
Salerno, Italy in November 2018. This conference was organized by the Sanitary Environmental Engineering Division (SEED) of the University of Salerno
(Italy) in cooperation with Advanced Institute of Water Industry at Kyungpook National University (Korea) and with The Energy and Resources Institute,
TERI (India). The initiative received the patronage of UNESCO – World Water Association Programme (WWAP) and of the International Water Association
(IWA) and was organized with the support of Springer (MENA Publishing Program), Arab Water Council (AWC), Korean Society of Environmental Engineering
(KSEE) and Italian Society of Sanitary Environmental Engineering Professors (GITISA). With the support of international experts invited as plenary and
keynote speakers, the conference aimed to give a platform for Euro-Mediterranean countries to share and discuss key topics on such water-energy issues
through the presentation of nature-based solutions, advanced technologies and best practices for a more sustainable environment. This volume gives a
general and brief overview on current research focusing on emerging Water-Energy-Nexus issues and challenges and its potential applications to a variety
of environmental problems that are impacting the Euro-Mediterranean zone and surrounding regions. A selection of novel and alternative solutions applied
worldwide are included. The volume contains over about one hundred carefully refereed contributions from 44 countries worldwide selected for the
conference. Topics covered include (1) Nexus framework and governance, (2) Environmental solutions for the sustainable development of the water sector,
(3) future clean energy technologies and systems under water constraints, (4) environmental engineering and management, (5) Implementation and best
practices Intended for researchers in environmental engineering, environmental science, chemistry, and civil engineering. This volume is also an
invaluable guide for industry professionals working in both water and energy sectors.
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